HEARING CONTINUED Objectors to West Fifth Street Unable to Attend Commission Meeting.

STREET ASSESSMENTS

As West Fifth street property owners could not appear yesterday to protest on assessments for the improvement of the highway from L avenue

to Stinson avenue, the meeting was postponed until Thursday. The board of public works already has set assessments for the paving but property owners objected giving several reasons why the taxes should be

property owners objected giving several reasons why the taxes should be reduced. Among the main reasons clied was that the pavement is a part of the general West End-East End of the general West End-East End of the general West of the general following the paid out of the general fund do paid out of the general fund.

At a recent meeting, property owners on West Seventh street, where a similar case exists, stated that they might take the case to courts after the city commission had refused to meet all their demands. They decided to wait further action until they saw what would be done with the West

Fifth street question.

Two second hand dealer's licenses were granted by the commission, one to L. Rosenbloom at 426 Tower avenue and the other to D. Bloomenthal, 709 Tower avenue.

The name of Ferry A. Holstrom was added to a

recent petition asking that an arc light be installed at Hill avenue and Maple street. The usual monthly bills were ordered paid.